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Lepton 1.X Thermal Imaging Camera  

End of Life (EOL) Notification 
 

This announcement by FLIR Systems, Inc. (FLIR) applies to FLIR’s line of Lepton 1.X (1.5, 1.6) 

thermal imaging cameras. These cameras are those with part numbers 500-0643-00, 500-0643-01, 

500-0690-00.  

 

In order to focus on developing future product improvements, FLIR is announcing the end of life of  

all Lepton 1.x versions. The last day to order a Lepton 1.5 or 1.6 thermal imaging camera is 

December 31, 2019. Support for Lepton 1.X will end October 31, 2021. FLIR continues to support 

Lepton 2.X and 3.X thermal imaging cameras, which provide multiple enhancements from the original 

Lepton 1.X product line. Existing Lepton 1.X customers can contact their FLIR sales representative or 

support team for more information, and customers under contract will continue to receive support as 

agreed.   

 

End of Life Products: 

Product End of Sales 

Announcement 

End of Sales 

Date 

Final Delivery 

Date 

End of Support 

Date 

Lepton 1.5 

P/N 500-0643-00 

August 1, 2019 December 31, 

2019 

October 31, 2020 October 31, 

2021 

Lepton 1.5 (Shutter) 

P/N 500-0643-01 

Lepton 1.6 

P/N 500-0690-00 

 

 

Definitions: 

• End of Sales Announcement: Date of official end of sales notice. 

• End of Sales Date: The last date to order indicated products from FLIR. 

• Final Delivery Date: The last date deliveries will be made unless otherwise negotiated. 

• End of Support Date: The last date that indicated products will be supported by FLIR. 

 

For more information please contact your FLIR sales representative or support team.  

Information on Boson can be found at www.flir.com/Lepton. 

 

http://www.flir.com/
http://www.flir.com/Lepton

